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13th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

School Meal Price Increase 

 
With effect from Monday 20th February 2023 (after February half term holiday) Aspens is 

increasing the price of a two course school meal for pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
increase from £1.95 to £2.45.   

 
This increase is necessary as Aspens can no longer absorb the recent increase in costs.  

This is the first price increase for school meals since September 2016 and still 
represents excellent value for a two course meal. 

 
Healthy school meals, cooked on the premises, are available each day. There is a three 

weekly rolling menu detailing each day’s main course and dessert. We also offer a 
vegetarian option, jacket potatoes, pasta or a sandwich option as main course. The 

Government have continued to support the Universal Infant Free School meals project 

and this means that all of the children, in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can be provided 
with a school meal free of charge.  

 
If your child is eligible for free school meals they will continue to receive meals free of 

charge. 
 

If you would like to apply for free school meals please apply using this link: 
https://ololcmat.co.uk/ppcheck (please note, this redirects to Derbyshire County 

Council). When you are applying online, in the school name section please choose: 
8923316 St Patrick's Catholic Primary and Nursery School. 

 
If there is a difficulty in providing payment of meals, please contact the school office as 

soon as possible. All queries and requests for support are confidential and we will always 
work with families to ensure that a solution is found.  

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Miss Ferrara 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

 


